From: Illisha Grant

To: Transportation Commission
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Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 4:39:14 PM

You don't often get email from illishagrantb@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
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Good afternoon my names is illisha grant a resident at the Harmony apartment I really think
the speed bumps would be great for community and the children the cars are speeding doing
donuts and the children run back and forth across the street they not paying attention so with
the speed bump will slow the car's down and they will see the kid's running also they can't
speed off if anything happens over here thank you for listening and reading the email
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